~ | ~ORIGINAL

Linda Williams

From: Tommy Williams

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2000 2:11 PM
To: Linda Williams

Subject: 000306-TX; High Tech

Linga, according to the sec. of State the approved name on this docket
should be "High Tech Communications of Central Florida, Inc" instead of
High-Tech Communications of Central FL. Inc.

Could you correct the docket title to reflect this, thanks
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